

**Principal: Mrs Kate Jackson** 

Lower Street
Tettenhall
Wolverhampton
WV6 9AF
01902 558845

19th June 2025

## Advance notice: YOUNG VOICES CONCERT - Thursday 15th January 2026

Dear Parents/Carers,

Looking forward to the next academic year, Year 5 and 6 are being offered the chance to take part in the Young Voices concert on **Thursday 15<sup>th</sup> January** at the Resorts World Arena, Birmingham – this is part of our music curriculum. Young Voices is a unique opportunity in which children sing with thousands of others. Year 5 and 6 will be learning the songs during their music lessons. They will then perform the songs in an evening concert at the Arena. Parents, friends and family of the children can buy tickets and come along too. It is very exciting and we are delighted that St. Michael's will be able to go since it has proved such a successful event in previous years.

Using the QR code or link shown will allow you to <u>register in the Young Voices</u> <u>website</u> – we will also send the link out by Marvellous Me. If you registered last year for a child in Y5/6, you may be able to use the same login but will need to reset your password. This will give you access to the music so the children can <u>practice at home</u>. This is very helpful, as they have a lot to learn! It also gives



you <u>access to ticket sales</u> for the concerts. Tickets do sell out so we would recommend booking soon.

https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/login

The cost of the coach is being funded by school and therefore there will be <u>no charge for children</u> on this visit. Further information about the day will follow after the summer holidays.

Thank you.

Mrs Rogers

Music Subject Leader

www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk



















